SALFORD DIOCESAN ENVIRONMENT
POLICY

SCHOOL AND PARISH RESPONSES
THURSDAY 26 SEPTEMBER AT 7PM VIA ZOOM

Email:
climate.ndeg@gmail.com
to receive the link

'Hearing the cry, responding
with hope'

FIND OUT WHAT THE NORTHERN
DIOCESES ARE DOING ABOUT OUR
ENVIRONMENTAL CRISIS

Northern Dioceses’ Environment Group



